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31
st
 October 2012 

 

Committee Secretary 

Senate Standing Committees on Environment and Communications 

PO Box 6100 

Parliament House 

Canberra ACT 2600 

Australia 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

RE: Inquiry into Renewable Energy (Electricity) Amendment (Excessive Noise from Wind Farms) Bill 

2012 

 
I live in close proximity to the proposed Bald Hills Wind Farm Development.  This proposed development 

has deeply affected our local community and resulted in considerable financial cost and emotional stress for 

many local residents. 

 

I am fundamentally opposed to the construction of wind turbines at the above-mentioned location due to the 

excessive noise that the wind turbines will potentially generate, particularly as the heights of the turbines 

approved for this site were increased in 2009 without any further noise modeling being undertaken.  If the 
Wind Farm is allowed to proceed it will have a detrimental affect on all nearby properties.  In my case, it will 

directly impact my family, which includes two small children under the age of seven.   

 

I believe it is imperative that the bill is accepted in order to protect the rights and health of nearby 

landholders.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

Chelsea Taylor 

 
 




